ФЕДЕРАЦИЯ ПРЫЖКОВ НА БАТУТЕ РОССИИ



THE TRAMPOLINE FEDERATION OF RUSSIA

5 september 2014

Dear Friends!

The Trampoline Federation of Russia have a pleasure to invite you to the Trampoline & Tumbling World Cup in St.Petersburg.

We are waiting the FIG approval during the next week.

Dates - 3rd - 7th June 2015.

Competitions will have place in the middle of the city, just 200 meters from Nevsky prospect. Venue - "Zimny Stadion". We had the Youth European Championships in this venue in 1996.

All delegations will be accommodated close to the venue in downtown.

You will have the wonderful possibility to enjoy of the beauty of Saint Petersburg in time of the White Nights.

We are planning to have the Age Groups Competitions at the same time for all disciplines.

Please, find the detailed information about these competitions at the FIG website.

President

Nikolai Makarov

Общероссийская общественная организация «Федерация прыжков на батуте России» ИНН 7704003949 Р/с № 40703810938180120266 К/с № 30101810400000000225 в Вернадском ОСБ №7970 г. Москвы, Сбербанк России г. Москва, БИК 044525225

Россия, 119992, Москва Лужнецкая наб., 8–456 Russia, 119992, Moscow Luzhnetskaya nab., 8–456 e-mail: office@trampoline.ru

web: <u>www.trampoline.ru</u> tel: +7 (495) 725-47-17